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Bernadette Owens

From: Tim Screen

Sent: 26 August 2021 13:39

To: Lauren Bates

Cc: Bernadette Owens; Angus Bates; MSobic@savills.com

Subject: RE: 21/02278/F - Oxford Technology Park, Langford Lane, Kidlington

Dear Lauren

Thank you for clarifying (we generally do not have enough time to do an in depth search – so apologies). 

No further details are required.

Kind regards

Tim

Tim Screen CMLI
Landscape Architect
Environmental Services
Environment & Place
Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial 01295 221862 Mobile 07854 219751
www.cherwell.gov.uk
Follow us:
Facebook: www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil  
Twitter: @Cherwellcouncil

From: Lauren Bates <Lauren.Bates@hillstreetholdings.com> 
Sent: 26 August 2021 13:11
To: Tim Screen <Tim.Screen@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Cc: Bernadette Owens <Bernadette.Owens@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Angus Bates 
<angus.bates@hillstreetholdings.com>; MSobic@savills.com
Subject: 21/02278/F - Oxford Technology Park, Langford Lane, Kidlington

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.
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Dear Tim,

I am picking up the comments made to Bernadette Owens regarding the landscaping for the above 
application.

Firstly, the Hard Landscaping proposed is detailed on plan No: 2612-02 Rev PL4 (A plan prepared by 
Garrett Mckee Architects) which was submitted with this application.

Further engineering detail for this hard landscaping design is noted on drawing no: P21-002-101-C1 (A 
drawing prepared by Simpson TWS) also submitted with the application.

The Soft Landscaping has already been implemented and planted within the area annotated with an 
orange line of the attached drawing; with the Trees and shrub planting along the Eastern side of this 
application area forming the Western side of the Avenue of trees along the new spine road, now named 
Technology Drive. This soft landscaping plan was agreed and approved at the discharge of conditions to 
the outline planning consent stage; Consent No. 16/00533/DISC.

In order to ensure the Park is developed as a cohesive whole, many engineering and environmental 
strategies and management plans were established at the Outline planning consent stage in order to
ensure that they could be applied consistently across the scheme. The park wide Soft Landscaping scheme 
is one of these plans.

I have also attached the previously approved specification and management plan.

Please do let me know if you would like some photos of the planting.

Kind regards,

Lauren Bates BSc (Hons) MSc DIC
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To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

Main: 01621 850600
Fax: 01621 850580
Mob: 07747 036638

www.hillstreetholdings.co.uk

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


